Mission Hills apartment community celebrates 20 years in the APD Crime Free Multi-Housing Partnership

Congratulations to the Mission Hills apartment community for participating in the Crime Free Multi-Housing partnership program with
the Foothills Area Command Crime Prevention unit for 20 years!. The community manager, Mary Jane Clark, was presented with a
plaque from Chief Geier for this milestone and accomplishment at the annual crime prevention meeting on property last night. The
Crime Free Multi-Housing program partners Crime Prevention Specialists and APD officers in the community with apartment
ownership/management teams to work on reducing criminal activity on rental properties. The program is free, voluntary and
management must complete and maintain specified requirements of the program. The partnership is renewable on an annual basis if
the property continues to meet the Crime Free program requirements.

Daily Property Crime in the Foothills Reported on Tuesday, October 9th

1 Commercial Burglary: 12000-block of Candelaria Rd NE.

2 Residential Burglaries: 1700-block of Robert Dale Ave NE, 700-block of Navarra Way SE.

3 Auto Burglaries: 400-block of Jane St NE, 200-block of Maxine St NE, 11100-block of Wales Ave NE.

Entries: 2 of 3 cases reported had no mention of any forced entries, one case of breaking a window to gain entry to a vehicle.
Items left in unattended vehicles that were stolen: Attempted auto theft and offender jumped out of vehicle when owner chased
offender; vehicle registration stolen.

Quick Take-Aways: Our residential burglaries reported in the Foothills Area Command yesterday were both cases of entries to
garages. Please secure garage doors and the side doors to the garage if you have them. Think of the garage door as the biggest door
to your home and secure that entry point accordingly. Remember to use the deadbolt on the door most of us have in the garage that
leads into the home — don’t provide access to your home via the garage to a burglar!




